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1. Hari Raya 2023 Celebrations 

2. ‘Cepat Tepat!’ Competition 

3. P1 Music and Movement Enrichment 

The Hari Raya Concert this year celebrated the significance of 

endurance during the fasting month and reiterated the 

importance of family and friendship during Hari Raya Aidilfitri. 

 

In celebrating cultural diversity, the Malay dance segment was 

performed by the Malay, Chinese and Hip Hop dancers. The 

Chinese and Hip Hop dancers learned the meanings behind the 

elegant movements of the Malay dance and even wore 

traditional Malay costumes during the performance.   

 

The primary 2 students also walked with confidence as they 

paraded the traditional costumes worn during Hari Raya 

celebration! It was such a joyous occasion! J  
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2. ‘Cepat Tepat!’ Competition 

In promoting the use of Malay language amongst our students, a group of P5 students were 

selected to join the competition ‘Cepat Tepat!’ organised by Malay Language Learning and 

Promotion Committee at the MOE Language Centre, Bishan, in May 2023. The competition 

aimed to strengthen and widen the student’s knowledge in Malay language and culture. 

 

Prior to the competition, students diligently prepared themselves through a series of rigorous 

training sessions to hone their language skills.  

 

During the preliminary round, the students enthusiastically participated in the grueling round of 

selection. However, despite their best efforts, their journey came to an end. The students shared 

that they felt honoured to be able to represent the school in the competition. It was definitely 

an eye-opening experience for them!  
 

 

Kudos for the great team effort in representing CPS! J 

 

 



~Nurture our pupils to be confident users of MTL and be culturally savvy~ 

 

3. P1 Music and Movement Enrichment 

In encouraging the use of Malay Language, 

the P1 students embarked on a 5-week 

enrichment programme to develop their 

oracy skills. Students learned to dramatically 

express themselves through voice and 

movements and build their confidence as 

they work together to perform the old folks 

tale, ‘Badang’.  

 

The programme culminated in the students 

showcasing their talents via a short 

performance in their respective classes. The 

programme successfully aroused the 

students’ interest and improve their fluency in 

using the Malay Language! 
 

 


